
Re: Comments on revised Strategic Plan 
 
To who it may concern: 
 
As a participant and commentator during the debates over the JPAC 
strategic plan, I was surprised to read what has been presented as 
feedback from the meeting.  There is very little attempt to reflect the 
critical debate that went on.  Many, many commentators challenged the 
role of big business in the CEC and the power they hold.  The revisions 
suggest more contact should be made!  There were calls for presenting a 
greater diversity of views and debates within environmentalism and this 
is ignored.  What about the calls for effective power to be given to 
the JPAC? 
 
Overall, the summary of what was discussed does not reflect what 
transpired, calling into question again the validity of JPAC as a voice 
of the public. 
 
sincerely, 
 
Thomas Marois 


